
         

 

 

 

Dear Valued Partner, 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to advise you that as of 1 July, 2022, Tasmanian Tonic and 

Southern Ocean Soda will be represented by Eden Foods. From this date, all orders are to be placed 

with the Eden Foods team. 

 

We greatly appreciate your continued support of our small business and we are very excited to 

continue this journey with Eden Foods as our distribution partner. 

 

Regards, 

 

Dina and Andrew Gregson 

Tasmanian Tonic Company 

 

 

 


